
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
28th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
‘Active & Engage’ Red Kangaroo Rewards Trip – Friday 19th April 
 
At Hall Park Academy, we promote activities that widen our students’ experiences. This includes 
opportunities to participate in sport clubs, the performing arts, trips abroad, cultural experiences 
and character-building challenges. 
 
As an academy, we received funding from the Opening Schools Facilities Fund which has 
allowed us to run a project called ‘Active and Engage’, whereby a select group of students were 
offered 12 weeks of unique sporting activities and a rewards trip upon completion of the project. 
 
As a result of your child’s engagement with the project, I am delighted to invite your child to a 
rewards trip to Red Kangaroo on Friday 19th April. The trip is free of charge. 
 
On the day, if students are not part of our 100% attendance non-uniform day, students will need 
to arrive in school wearing full uniform and bring a set of clothes to change into before departure. 
Clothes should be suitable for physical activity. We will be leaving school at 12.30pm and 
returning for approximately 4pm, at which point your child will be dismissed to make their own 
way home. 
 
To conclude this project, students will have the opportunity to work with an elite athlete mentor 
during a half-day session on Monday 15th April. Miss Lockwood will meet with students this week 
to establish which specific session they will join so they know which equipment to bring for 
lessons that day. Students will be able to meet the athlete, ask questions and take part in some 
fun activities.  
 
To confirm your child’s attendance at Red Kangaroo, please complete our permission 
form linked below. A separate link will be sent to you in due course should Red Kangaroo 
require completion of a more in-depth consent form. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/BHgB254Rsd 
 
If you have any questions at all, please contact me at lockwoodh@hallparkacademy.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss H Lockwood 
PE Teacher and Head of Collier  
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